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The readership of the Bulletin of the History of Archaeology should take note of two (2) new e-mail ad-
dresses for the BHA as noted above. Because of server problems in the past, the BHA has changed its
server for e-mail and has added a second address for the transmission of longer materials to the BHA's
editorial office. For e-mail correspondence with the Editor of the BHA, please use the address:

documens @primary.net. For contributions to BHA issues or for the transmission of longer materials to the
Editor, please use the address: docres@primary.net. The BHA's editorial office can read most transmissions
that are sent as “attached files” but there might be some instances where the files cannot be accessed and the
contributor may be asked forward materials by snail mail.

We are currently thinking about creating a World Wide Web page for the BHA and would welcome any
ideas or comments that the readership might have.

We have also added a section to issues of the BHA for listing the deaths of colleagues.
'We would appreciate knowing of the same by forwarding to the editorial office the name of the deceased,
date of death, and the obituary source (if any) where a “death notice” or obituary may be found.
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